Ryan Hoskin

2565 Colgate Way

Riverside, CA  92507

(951) 237-5678

October 7, 2004

Regents of the University of California

3221 Oak Street

Berkley, CA  92345

Dear Regents of the University of California:

The University of California (UC) school system prides itself as being not only leader in educational research, but as an institution aimed at the development of young men and women who are the leaders of tomorrow.  I believe that the recent increases in tuition are impacting the ability of prospective and current students to participate in the UC school system.
As a publicly funded school system the University of California is a relatively low-priced alternative to private institutions.  This allows the UC system to recruit its students from a more diverse socio-economic group of applicants.  With the recent substantial increases in tuition the University of California is not only limiting itself in terms of who can afford to attend, it is potentially driving students to attend other institutions.
A key question that nearly all college applicants ask themselves when selecting a school is “How much will it cost?”  By increasing the cost of attendance, the UC is driving away quality candidates to other lower cost institutions such as the California State University school system.
I have assembled a group of four UC students who have thoroughly analyzed this crisis and have developed a solution.  We propose that the UC system provide new financial incentives to its students based upon their financial needs.   These incentives would come in the form of fellowships, extended work-study programs, academic scholarships, and partial fee remissions.  This would allow students who currently are not able to afford to attend a UC campus to earn their tuition through their own academic and work merits.  This program would not only broaden the pool of potential UC applicants, it would produce more qualified, harder working and higher quality UC students.
We would like to discuss with you in detail the specifics of our proposal.  I will follow up with a telephone call to your office to see when it would be appropriate for us to meet.
Sincerely,

Ryan Hoskin

Ryan Hoskin

